
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

8. QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 
 The following questions were submitted in accordance with Standing Orders 4.1.1 to 4.1.5. 
 
 1. Will the CCC report on remuneration be reported to the Board for consideration prior to being 

submitted to the Remuneration Authority? If not, why not? 
 
 2. Does the Council have a policy on consultation with residents groups? If so what is it? If not, 

how can the Board ensure residents groups are consulted on Council/Board decisions? 
 
 A written response is to be provided in relation to question 1. 


